
Dear parents and guardians,

Bussing to and from school will be available to students who stay all day for summer
school. The school day is from 9:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. Please fill out the attached
short form to request bus transportation for your child(ren). You do not need to contact
the bus company directly. Once this form is submitted the bus company will contact you
with confirmation and a pick-up time. *NOTE - only (1) parent for each family needs to
submit this form, please communicate to do so accordingly.

If you are transporting your child(ren), please be sure they do not arrive before 8:45,
as there is no supervision before that time.

If you have any questions please feel free to reach out to the Elementary office at any
time.

Thank you!

BUS TRANSPORTATION REQUEST FORM - MUST BE SUBMITTED NO LATER
THAN MAY 17TH

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUKa66oY89RRXNPIgxRlVdGoZX6PwlbZcGmYCnqoMDASNp7Q/viewform

